









NOTICE 



Wayne County is accepting applications for a Court Clerk position in the Probate Office. The Court Clerk will assist with probate matters, maintain records, and interact with the public. Applicants must be proficient in typing and possess strong public relations skills.
Applications are available at the County Administrator’s Office from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Completed applications must be submitted to the County Administrator’s Office by 5:00 p.m. on November 1, 2024.

Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Run: 10/24, 10/31

